
 

Heading The UK Food Standards Agency (FSA) and the Food Safety 

Authority of Ireland (FSAI) – Notices regarding a recall of specific 

batches of Magnum Almond Ice Cream Sticks (3 pack) in the UK 

and Ireland by Unilever due to the possible presence of plastic and 

metal. 

The 
incident 

The UK FSA and the FSAI issued notices regarding a recall of 

specific batches of Magnum Almond Ice Cream Sticks (3 pack) 

confined to the UK and Ireland by Unilever due to the possible 

presence of plastic and metal. 

 

Recalled product: 

 

Magnum Almond Ice Cream Sticks (3 pack) 

 

Pack size 

 

3x100ml 

Batch code 

 

L3338, L3339, L3340, L3341 and L3342 

Best before 

 

end of December 2025 

 

Details of product being recalled are listed in the websites of the 

FSA and the FSAI. 

Source Website of the FSA 

https://www.food.gov.uk/news-alerts/alert/fsa-prin-17-2024 

 

Website of the FSAI 

https://www.fsai.ie/news-and-alerts/food-alerts/recall-of-specific-

batches-of-magnum-almond-ice-cr 

Position of 
CFS 

 According to the company’s customer notice, other countries 

outside UK and Ireland are not affected.  

 According to the record of the CFS, no import permission was 

https:\\
https:\\


 

issued for the product concerned and there is no record of 

import of such products into Hong Kong. 

 Consumers should discard the product and not consume it if 

they have purchased any from overseas. 

 CFS will remain vigilant and monitor for any new development 

and take appropriate actions when necessary. 

 Investigation by CFS is ongoing. 

Additional 
information 

NA 

Posted on: 18 April 2024 


